Discipleship of Adventist Youth (SPD) Offering
18 January 2025
VIDEO, SOCIAL MEDIA, BULLETIN & PULPIT ANNOUNCEMENTS
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VIDEO: The video for this offering can be downloaded from https://vimeo.com/701531658 
SOCIAL MEDIA: The social media tile (above) can be downloaded from https://stewardship.adventistchurch.com/offerings-aunz/ 


Dear Bulletin Secretary: 

Your assistance with promoting this year’s Discipleship of Adventist Youth Offering is truly appreciated. Please insert the following announcements in your church bulletin for two Sabbaths, January 11 and 18, 2025. 

BULLETIN ANNOUNCEMENTS

Please use the following announcement in your Church Bulletin on January 11
NEXT SABBATH: Discipleship of Adventist Youth Offering 
Thousands of Adventist young people are rising to the challenge of becoming world changers. By God’s grace and power, they are living their hope in Jesus and transforming the Pacific. Each program and ministry to, for and by young people is designed to help them grow as disciples of Jesus Christ and play their part in His mission. Please give generously on 18 January 2025 to empower and resource our army of youth across the South Pacific Division. Thank you.

Please use the following announcement in your Church Bulletin on January 18
TODAY’S OFFERING: Discipleship of Adventist Youth 
Thousands of Adventist young people are rising to the challenge of becoming world changers. By God’s grace and power, they are living their hope in Jesus and transforming the Pacific. Each program and ministry to, for and by young people is designed to help them grow as disciples of Jesus Christ and play their part in His mission. Please give generously today to empower and resource our army of youth across the South Pacific Division. Thank you.

Continues next page ….

PULPIT ANNOUNCEMENT.  Please read the following pulpit appeal to the congregation before collecting the church service offering on Sabbath, January 18.

TODAY’S OFFERING is for the Discipleship of Adventist Youth
Thousands of Adventist young people are rising to the challenge of becoming world changers. By God’s grace and power, they are living their hope in Jesus and transforming the Pacific. Each program and ministry to, for and by young people is designed to help them grow as disciples of Jesus Christ and play their part in His mission. Please give generously today to empower and resource our army of youth across the South Pacific Division. Thank you.



See all the offering promotional resources at:
https://stewardship.adventistchurch.com/offerings-aunz/ 
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JANUARY

Thousands of Adventist young people are rising to the
challenge of becoming world changers. By God's grace and
power, they are living their hope in Jesus and transforming
the Pacific. Each program and ministry to, for and by young
people is designed to help them grow as disciples of Jesus
Christ and play their part in His mission.

Please give generously on 18 January 2025 to empower and
resource our army of youth across the South Pacific Division.

#youthoffering

Australia: www.egiving.org.au
New Zealand: www.egiving.org.nz & App Store || P> Google Play
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